Request for Art

Rising of the Phoenix Statue, Tahlequah, OK
SUMMARY
Cherokee Nation Businesses (CNB) is accepting concept proposals for a wood-carved Rising of the Phoenix statue.  
The statue will be carved from the logs of a hundred-year-old tree felled near the Female Seminary building on the campus of Northeastern State University (NSU) about a year ago. The logs are currently being stored at an NSU facility.
STATUE SPECIFICS:
· The attached photographs show the length and width of the larger pieces of log available for this project.
· The request is to make a Rising of the Phoenix statue from these hundred-year-old logs.  
· The statue will be displayed indoors.
· The statue should be no higher than 7 ½ feet tall, including the base. 
· The width is negotiable; however, an expectation is for the wings to be spread out, as if the bird is actually rising up from the ashes. 
· When referencing the history of the Cherokee Phoenix to create your entry, the intent is to use your own artistic interpretation of the legend - Cherokee Phoenix is a symbolism of renewal, for the mythical bird that rose to new life from ashes of fire. 
· Artist concepts should include a detailed rendering of the statue – including how it will be put together, a description of the base, total cost of the project, and a timeframe to complete the piece.
· A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be scheduled for artists to view the pieces before submitting a bid.
DEADLINE
An onsite pre-bid meeting to view logs is set for  March 7, 2017 at 1pm  located at 805 N. Oklahoma Avenue. This is a maintenance facility that’s across from the NSU soccer field and behind the NSU softball field.
Deadline to submit a concept proposal is 4:00 p.m., March 23, 2017.
A selection will be made by March 31, 2017. 
The deadline for completion of the final piece will be negotiated with the artist who is awarded the commission.

Submission Details

Sketches must be submitted to Stephanie Shults, CNE Buyer, (918) 384-6641. Location to drop off submissions is 1102 N 193rd E Ave, Building 3, Catoosa, OK 74015, or, 1461 Wildcat Lane, Tahlequah, OK 74464.
If you have questions, please call or email Stephanie Shults.
